
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 5th September 2012 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to a new school year at Norwood School! We hope that everyone has had a relaxing and 

enjoyable summer holiday and the children are ready to embark on a new school year. It is wonderful to see all 

of the children return looking very smart in their uniform and eager to start their learning in their new classes.  

 

We also welcome new members of staff and children to Norwood School, who I am sure, will quickly settle into 

our school.  

 

Sports Day 

Please could we just remind parents/carers that our Norwood School Sports Day will be on Monday 17th 

September 2012. Please note that should the weather let us down we have reserve dates for Tuesday 18th and 

Thursday 20th September 2012. We will inform you of this via groupcall/text. 

 

Your child will represent their house and be required to wear the colours associated with this house. If you need 

to know what house colour your child is in or you are unable to provide the appropriate top please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Class Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the Autumn term will be sent out Thursday 6th September 2012.  As usual these 

will include the learning your child will take part in over the half term. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher before or 

after school or make an appointment via the school office. 

 

Clubs 

Please be aware that a letter will be issued shortly that outlines the clubs provided by Norwood School.  Please 

discuss with your child the range of clubs on offer, their particular interests and the commitment that they must 

make to attend should they be successfully selected for a club. 

 

Term Dates 2012 - 2013 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts    Wednesday 5th September 2012 

Half Term Monday 29th October – Friday 2nd November 2012 

Term Finishes    Friday 21st December 2012  

Spring Term 

Term Starts    Wednesday 9th January 2013 

Half Term Monday 11th February – Friday 15th February 2013  

Term Finishes Wednesday 27th March 2013 

 

We look forward to working with you over the next academic year to ensure that your children have an enjoyable 

and successful experience. 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwoodschool.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


